

Dear UNGC OFFICE,

Istanbul, 24 May, 2011

We recognize that a key requirement of Berko's commitment to the UN Global Compact is our annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP). We understand that a good COP should meet several requirements. In line with Berko's corporate mission and values, we aim to create a stand-alone COP that will excel among its peers.

Based on our plan, we are going to publish our COP by mid-July, which misses our current May 24th deadline.

Therefore we hereby ask for a 90-day extension period. Please accept our sincere apologies for requesting an extension.

Sincerely Yours,

Kemal YILDIZ

Genel Md. Yrd.

Vice - General Manager



BERKO ILAC ve KIMYA SAN. A.S. BERKO DIS TIC. ve PAZ. LTD. STI

Yenisehir Mah. 9.Ozgur Sok. No:16 Atasehir - 34779 Istanbul TURKIYE Phone :+ 90 (216) 456 65 70 (Pbx) Fax :+ 90 (216) 456 65 79

E-mail: KemalYILDIZ@berko.com.tr